
What are we talking about???
Well, the IMA Global Chapter Competition, of course. Placement in the IMA Global 
Competition recognizes chapters for excellence in planning, performance, and report-
ing of chapter activities. For the last two years our planning and execution has really 
paid off, but we want to go the extra mile and make it to first place for the 2014 / 
2015 competition! But as always, it’s a team effort and...

Here’s how you can help us while we help you:
Sign up for emails to stay in touch and become a member if you are not one 
already:    http://www.imavalleyofthesun.org/members/
Like us on Facebook:    https://www.facebook.com/imaazvos
Sign up for CPE live, through our webcast or with Global: 
http://www.imavalleyofthesun.org/join-our-new-campaign-the-road-to-number-one

Join us on a 

bus trip to L.A.!!

The award of 1st  place will be presented at 

the 96th  IMA Annual Conference and Expo-

sition in Los Angeles in June 2015. If we 

get first place, we are planning to take a 

bus to the conference (if we get enough 

registrants). The bus will have our “On the 

Road to #1” image on the sides!!
Contact: Deb Michalowski

vpadmin@imavalleyofthesun.org
602-432-6921


